
Schedule 4 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 

_M_a .. x .. o_r_a_n_d_c_o_u_n_ci_ll_o_rs ____ Tuesday, May 22 , 2018. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

MayorandCouncillors 
Tuesday, 1 May 2018 08:52 
'Joe' 

Subject: RE: I do not support the rezoning of 4020 Bayview Street -Imperial Landing in 
Steveston 

Hello, 

This is to acknowledge and thank you for your email. Please be advised that copies of your email will be forwarded to 
the Mayor and each Councillor, and will be included as part ofthe May 22nd Public Hearing Agenda materials. In 
addition, your email has been forwarded to Wayne Craig, Director, Development. 

Thank you again for taking the time to share your views with Richmond City Council. 

Hanieh Berg I Acting Manager, Legislative Services 

City Clerk's Office I City of Richmond 
6911 No. 3 Road, Richmond, BC V6Y 2Cl 

-----Original Message-----
From: Joe [mailto:joe.nadya@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, 15 April 2018 22:24 
To: MayorandCouncillors 
Cc: info@waterfrontrezoning.com; Badyai,Sara 
Subject: I do not support the rezoning of 4020 Bayview Street- Imperial Landing in Steveston 

Name: Joe Williams 
Street Name: 197th Street 
Postal Code: V2Y 2T7 
E-mail: joe.nada@gmail.com 
Phone Number: 604.787.3874 

Dear Mayor and Council 
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I am not a resident of Richmond. I worked in Richmond for 26 years. I visit Steveston many times a year with my boat. 

Nikki marine closed a few years ago. Steveston hardware is going to close this summer. We are losing the reasons that 
myself and fellow boaters come to Steveston village. We need more reasons to come to Steveston not less. 

If you allow rezoning at Imperial Landing what will happen in the village? Too much new commercial property and the 
old small time shops will disappear. I don't want Steveston to become home to generic franchises and lose its charm 
and character. 

Please keep marine use zoning in place. 

Thank you for your time 
Joe Williams 

Sent from my iPad 
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